
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

We believe in the limitless capacity for everyone to achieve great things 

King Henry VIII 3-19 School 
Ysgol 3-19 Brenin Harri’r VIII 
Headteacher: Mr J R Watson 
Website: kinghenryviii3to19school.co.uk 
Email: kinghenryviii319@schoolsedu.org.uk 
Primary site 
Llywnu Lane, Abergavenny, NP7 6AR 
Phone: 01873 735010 
Secondary site 
Old Hereford Road, Abergavenny, NP7 6EP 
Phone: 01873 735373 

Monday 23rd October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers / Annwyl Rieni a gofalwyr, 
 
Re: School uniform 
 
Thank you for you support with our new King Henry VIII 3-19 School uniform. Our uniform is an 
important part of our identity and provides community and cohesion within the school. It supports 
positive behaviour, ensures pupils are dressed appropriately for learning activity, and supports and 
promotes the ethos of the school. 
 
Please note that all secondary section pupils are required to wear the school blazer. Iron on/sew 
on badges continue to be available free of charge from the school and there is no requirement to 
buy branded items.  
 
All pupils were provided with a school tie, free of charge. Please contact us if you need to collect 
your school tie. 
 
Pupils can wear school skirt or school trousers. These must be smart and black. Beyond this, there 
is no specific style required. Skirts must be knee length for health and safety reasons, as explained 
in our Uniform Policy. This allows pupils to take part in all school activities, including practical 
activities, safely. 
 
The school uniform for secondary section pupils is as follows: 
 

- Black blazer 
- White long or short sleeved shirt or white blouse with collar 
- King Henry VIII 3-19 School tie 
- Bottle Green V-Neck school jumper (optional) 
- Smart black school skirt, trousers, or shorts 
- Plain black socks or tights 
- Plain black school shoes (leather or leather look) 

 
We value the importance of working in partnership with all families, with excellent communication. 
Please contact us before half term if you are experiencing any problems with your child’s school 
uniform so that we can help. 
 
Furthermore, if your child is entitled to Free School Meals, they may be entitled to a grant to assist 

with the costs of uniform and school essentials. Please click here to apply. Alternatively, you can 

phone Monmouthshire County Council Customer Care: 01633 644644.  

Many thanks for your positivity and support. 
 
Yours sincerely / Yn gywir, 

 
Mr J. Watson 
Headteacher 
King Henry VIII 3-19 School 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fiweb.itouchvision.com%2Fportal%2Ff%3Fp%3Dcustomer%3Acategory_link%3A%3A%3A%3A%3ACUID%2CLANG%3A7E5486AF483AC284A84E03531401A9E8EC0DDE24%2CEN%26P_LANG%3Den&data=05%7C01%7CJonathanWatson%40monmouthshire.gov.uk%7C474f1652aa3c4414678c08db5df100af%7C2c4d0079c52c4bb3b3cad8eaf1b6b7d5%7C0%7C0%7C638207061893182441%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=fB5uiHWLWp6uaExG%2BqW5iuGV%2BlwnjCFkUX4DF5Ku1hc%3D&reserved=0

